
Whitelee II Forest Operations - 
North of Whitelee Hill 

27th May 2024 for 3 months until 31st August 2024 
 

Forestry & Land Scotland will be carrying out major harvesting operations in the area 
north of Whitelee Hill. Tracks around this work area will be closed entirely for the 

duration of the works (highlighted on the map below).  

A diversion will be in place, and signposted in the area. 

For your health and safety please do not go into the restricted area. 

Forestry & Land Scotland apologise for any inconvenience.  
      = Barrier in place - no access beyond 

= Track closed 
= Diversion 


